SECOND DRAFT PRESS RALEASE

éhe Anglica an/Roman Catholic International Commissien met ot

the Theological College, Chichester, from August 30th to
September 8th. All mombers were nresent cxcept the Archbishop
of Brisbane, Dr. Fclix Arnott, who was unavoidably prevented
fron attending.

The Commission's main work was to study and analysc the many
criticisme and reflections it has received on the three
statements published in recent years on traditional Anglican/
Roman Catholic doctrinal guestions: The fucharist (Windsor 1971),
Ministry and Ordination (Centerbury 1973), and Authority in

the Church (Venice 1976).

Criticisms alrecady received have come from many sourccs ranging
froim episcopal confercnces, doctrinal and ccumenical commissions
and scholars to pastoral clergy end 1laity. The study and
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analysis it has corricd out hos dgppﬁhed the commission's
appreciation of the comments 1t has received, which represent
what it has always scen as an essential port of the process of
convergence towards unity which it exists to serve. Words
of opprecintion have encouraged ugwords of criticism have
nelped us to discern wherc we might clarify what we have said (§>
together., ELverything that hos been said,however, has reinforced
our shared conviction about the degrees of agrcement or of
convergence we have cxpressed in our statements and strengthened
our belief that the task we werc chargedwith over a decade ago
by the Pope and the Archbishop of Conterbury is one which is
in accordance with thc will of God for his Church, and full of
hope for the futurec. Indocd we believe that the rcsponse to our
statements is only one 1ndlcﬁt10n that this hope and belief ¥ga~t
shared more widely thon‘gg wats when our work began. The fresh
mondate and encouragement given by Pope Pnul VI and Archbishop
Coggon at their meoeting carlier this year has alco given us new
heart.
The papers we have draftcd at the meeting just concluded will
ondewkteddy play a part in our final recport, but their more
immedinte purpose is to stimulate us {0 carry our convergence
further, to help our members in speaking to the churches in
many places and so to broaden as well as advance the dialogue.
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Je arc aware that there are other issues still needing
examination and that new problems have ariscn sinece we began

our work, notably the developnents in the inglican Communion

on the ordinntion of wemen to the rricethood. DBub although the
seriousness o€ these moatters must not be undercetimated and they
have to be faced with candour, we do not gec ther as ground for

wavering in the resclve and bhope we have spoken of above.

e wish to cxovess waras thanke téi@rincipal ant staff of

Chichester Thenlogical College for their ==X abundant hospnitelity,

to His Crace dthe ke of Worfolk for welcoming us to Arundel Castle

and to thoe DBighop of Chichesior for enabling uu
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fricnds from the disitrict at o rceceeption in tha galaco.




